
Eden Valley Group of Cycling UK - Minutes of committee meeting 2_5_23 

Agenda items
1. Matters Arising:

a. Looking back at the minutes from the 3  rd   May Committee meeting:
GDPR Policy – Nigel 
Form of words on official emails (as few as possible) and entry form:

“Finally you are being sent this reminder because you have agreed to be registered with the group If you would like to know what information is stored, or 
you would like to be removed from our database please email me (gca228@gmail.com) and I will process you request.”
One tick box for all information on form

b. Looking at the AGM (2023) unapproved minutes:
Shift AGM back to October – date -year
Challenge Ride – July/ August/ September
Pic Nic Event
Away Week/Weekend

2. New Treasurer

3. Any Other business
Bill O, and David H, Rolling/vs quarterly runs list....

present: Geoff, CJ, Rachel, Mike Korner,Tony Sharples, Nigel, Mike Barron, Alison

1a. We still need a form of words that can be appended (in an annex) to the Constitution(see document page of 
website) which declares our policy. We all agreed that the highlighted note above should always be appended to 
emails to registered members of the Group. Geoff will amend the 'data form' so that a tick or signature agrees that
all the information on the form may be stored to facilitate ride leaders and for communication purposes.

1b. It was agreed that having an AGM in October was preferable from a planning and social point of view and 
that this year we can have an EGM consisting of a ride and bring and share meal. Potentially then Mike B will 
enquire about the availability of Mungrisdale or Greystoke Halls for the 14 th October.

Runs list: Mike will try to have at least a complete month of entries on the rolling list by reminding leaders 
midway through the previous month.

Challenge/reliability Ride – Plan to have a 100km and 60km ride from again Mungrisdale or Greystoke rather 
than the familiar areas. This time suggested date 30th September Mike B will enquire re the two Village Halls at 
the same time Route planning Tony S interested and others to help.

Pic Nic and Ride - thought to be a popular variation to the ride calendar. Already on the calendar for 21st June 
(Summer Solstice) 1300 at Long Meg. Ride leaders could plan rides around this social event!

Away Weekend/Days – as Heidi suggested these she should be involved/informed. Initially Alison was interested
in a few days at the Sill YH on Hadrians Wall although the 18-20 August was mooted it appears that rooms are not 
available so now suggesting 22-24 August
Another proposal for a weekend activity was to do a supported longer ride like the CtoC or equivalent. 

2. Thanks to Tony Sharples for taking on the role of Treasurer and particular thanks to Cecilia for keeping things 
going during the awkward Covid years particularly as she has been so busy with driving matters Eamont and 
Ullswater ways! Things are in hand with the changeover and the required signatures and information needed by 
Cumbria BS.

3. Thanks are also due to Bill O for his Chairmanship during the Covid years. The club could easily have 
collapsed but for his good works. We came out the other end with a superb and greatly appreciated TriVets event
in 2022.

AOB 
Tony suggested a summary of minutes be put up on the Blog because despite the minutes being accessible 
through the documents page of the website most people can't be bothered to read them?! Geoff will sort 
something
Next Meeting: 10th of July 10.00am Daffodils

Geoff Anderson - Secretary
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